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Knight Owls Snowmobile Meeting
Monday October 2, 2023 - Groomer Shed,
W5041 Hoovie Road, Tomahawk, WI 54487
7:00 p.m.

Call to order at 7:00 PM by President Stu
Lemke
Business member count was four (4) in
attendance.
Minutes of the last meeting (9/5/2023)
were read and corrected for the Spring
HOOT! date of 4/20/2024, and the location
of the gate move at Nutzee’s as “closer to
the parking lot. After those corrections,
Tom Wulf made a motion to accept, Bob
Leonhard seconded, and the minutes were
approved

Treasurer Report for August and
September was presented by Treasurer
Nancy Swan.

New members None

Trail Report was given by Tim DeBels. Trails
are closed.
The ALL CLUB TRAIL BRUSHING DAY,
Saturday November 4th, was noted as
especially important, and if you are
available to scout the trails for areas
needing attention, contact Tim Debels
(contact info in masthead). All should meet
at the Groomer Shed at 8:00 am. Tom and
Deena Wulf are providing doughnuts! The
new groomer is expected to arrive in
Tomahawk about October 10th, giving
adequate time for addition of a fuel tank
and mirror protectors.

Old business
Spring HOOT! Fundraiser No update
April 20th,2024 at Inshalla Country Club,
Tomahawk. Frank Drake



Radio Ads: STAY BETWEEN THE BLAZERS
ads will begin when season opens. Tank
Jonas

STAY BETWEEN THE BLAZERS sign at
Nutzee’s is being donated by Mike Moore.
Thank you Mike!

Community fun ride date is 1/20/2024.
Route is still in planning. Tim and Tammy
Blackewell

Beer Raffle Profit for the raffle was almost
$3700 which is earmarked for SIGNS on
Lake Alice.

New Business

Two new gates are going to be purchased
for Private Lands trails.

Andy King of Northwoods Riders announced
that their Club has a significant budget to
share with four area clubs toward the ‘Stay
Between the Blazers’ campaign. Thank you
Northwoods Riders.

Tammy Blackwell will be updating Facebook
and Discover Wisconsin Trail Report. Thank
you Tammy.

Andy King reported that Northwoods
Passage has developed ‘Work-Around Trails’
for the trails seemingly lost during the off
season, to a large land purchase north of
County A. Remember to ‘STAY BETWEEN
THE BLAZERS’.

50-50 Raffle was won by Jason Davis.

Adjournment was at 7:50 pm following a
motion by Nancy Swan, a second by Carl
Gray, and unanimous approval.

Carl Gray, Secretary.

Draft minutes will be approved at the next
meeting.

Upcoming Knight Owls Important Dates

November 4 - All Club Trail Brushing Day
November 6 - Meeting at the Groomer Shed
December 4 - Meeting at the Groomer Shed
January 1 - Meeting at the Groomer Shed
January 20 - Community Fun Ride
January 13-21 - International Snowmobile
Week
February 1-4 - ACSA Ride in Carter
February 5 - Meeting at the Groomer Shed
February 17 - $100 Ticket Drawing-Nut-Zee’s
March 2 - Gun Raffle 3:00pm at Nut-Zee’s
March 4 - Meeting at the Groomer Shed
April 1 - Meeting at the Groomer Shed
April 20 - Spring Hoot - Inshalla CC

Upcoming Northwoods Riders Dates

November 27 - General Meeting 7:00 pm at
B’s Landing
December 2 - Snowmobile Safety Class 9”00
am at Erv’s
December 27 - General Meeting 7:00 pm at
Prairie Rapids Tavern
January 26 - Weekend Destination Club Ride

Upcoming Hooligans Club Events

BOGO - Bar Card Fundraiser $20.00 each.
Buy one get one up to a $5.00 drink
January 27 - Tomahawk Radar Run

Upcoming Northwoods Passage Dates

November 11 - Gun Raffle 7:00 pm at Billy
Bob’s
January 7 - Big Cash Raffle 5:30 pm at Pine
Tree Supper Club

Check the website for
Announcements and Updates!

www.knightowlsnowmobileclub.com



Membership Renewals Due July 1st
Please note that membership renewals for
2023/2024 were due July 1st to Nancy Swan.

Membership forms are available on the website
www.knightowlsnowmobileclub.com

Mail all renewals to Nancy Swan.

Remember your Trail Pass through the AWSC
is only $10.00 and funds are directed to your
club and the grooming of the trails you ride.
Get your Trail Pass today at www.awsc.org

Agenda
NEXT Knight Owls Snowmobile
Club Meeting
Monday, November 6, 2023
7:00 p.m. at Groomer Shed, W5041
Hoovie Rd., Tomahawk, WI

Call to order

Business member count

Minutes of the last meeting

Treasurer Report

New members

Trail Report

Old business

- Spring HOOT! Fundraiser update. Frank
Drake and Committee

-Radio promotion ‘Stay between the blazers’
Update Tank Jonas

-Groomer delivery update. Gary Hilgendorf

-Community fun ride update. Tim and
Tammy Blackwell

-Gun Raffle February 2024 update Ray Zweck

-$100 Raffle update Nutzee’s

New Business:

50-50 Raffle

Next meeting Monday, December 4th

Adjournment


